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Dear Mr. Buckheit; WG0MM)N

I know you must be under the gun to fulfill the desire of maniacs that have no understanding of the real world.
But, please couldn't the monies to be wasted in more innocuous testing could be properly utilized by investing in
parental involvement programs, smaller class sizes in the younger grades, tutoring, summer school
programs,etc.

Please become an agent of sanity!

Fraternally,

Lorenzo Canizares
730 North Highlands Dr.
Harrisburg, PA 17111-6938


